
Understanding the law  Progression Grid  - Whole School – short week max 3 lessons 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3/4 Year 4/5 Year 5/6 

Minimum learning is highlighted                                   Minimum vocabulary is in bold 

Who are the police? 
 
 
 
Chn will begin to 
understand that the 
police can help people 
(aswell as arrest people 
for bad things) and the 
ways in which they do 
this. 
 

What do the police do? 
How, when & why to call 
999? 
 
CHn will develop a wider 
understanding of what 
the police do in society 
eg talk to pupils in 
school, help people after 
a nasty event eg burglary 

Why does age matter? 
How, when & why to call 
999? 
 
 
Awaiting Pol-Ed links 

Why does age matter in 
law? 
How, when & why to call 
999? 
 
Awaiting Pol-Ed links 
 

What is law and why do 
we have it? (Pol-Ed) 
How, when & why to call 
999? 

What are the different 
types of crime? (Pol-Ed) 
How, when & why to call 
999? 

How is the law 
enforced? (Pol-Ed) 
How, when & why to call 
999? 

 


